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After to finish the astronomy course of NASE in Cambodia, there is a general 

discussion between instructors and participants. We write following several 

opinions from participants, that can be considered as conclusions of the course. 

 

• I am so happy to learn this, I want to get more knowledge about astronomy. 

• This course is very important for me because this course can make me do the 

cartoons to teach my students in the class. 

• Professors are very good with preparing the slide, technically teaching, sharing 

knowledge, and they are very friendly. 

• I appreciate you that you spent time with us and you want us to understand more 

about It because you want us to shear what we have learn to our generation, 

people, and next generations. I have learned a lot from this course. 

• Cambodian teachers have more teaching material for astronomy. Please provide 

more courses to Cambodia teachers. 

• The course is very good for the teacher and those who are interested in 

astronomy. I hope I can join this course again. Thank you very much! 

• I think we should have annual workshop and refer to face to face, so that we 

have a lot of activities and observation. Thank you for your interesting course. 

 
 


